From: Whittingham, Gideon

Sent: 20 November 2017 18:08

To: Planning

Subject: 2017/5659/P - 39-49 Neal Street

Sent: ovember i

To: Whittingham, Gideon

e oo I

Hi Gideon,

I hope you are well and enjoying autumn so far.

The CGCA has comments on 2017/5659/P and 2017/5658/P, however, there was confusion over whether the
comment deadline was going to be extended because of missing documents (e.g. the sections). We asked the
applicant for these, but have not received them.

Can | send you our comments today? The CGCA and the Seven Dials Trust have joint comments.

Thanks, Gideon!

Best wishes,
Meredith







